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Los Angeles, CA (July 10, 2023) – Venable LLP is pleased to
announce that Adam M. Weg has joined the firm as a partner in
the Commercial Litigation Practice in the Los Angeles office.

Mr. Weg focuses his practice on complex business, real estate,
antitrust,  trade  secrets,  cross-border  international
arbitration disputes, and sophisticated insurance matters. He
has  considerable  experience  handling  matters  through  all
stages of civil litigation, pending in both state and federal
courts,  as  well  as  in  both  domestic  and  international
arbitration.

“Adam is an effective and strategic litigator who is known for
getting the best possible outcome for his clients. He is a
tremendous addition to our team,” said Daniel P. Hoffer, a co-
chair of the Commercial Litigation California Practice Group
and a co-partner-in-charge of the Los Angeles office.

“Adam’s proven track record in high-stakes litigation matters
will be a great addition to our growing group of highly-
skilled litigators,” said Stacie E. Tobin, a co-chair of the
firm’s Litigation Division.

Commenting on his move to Venable, Mr. Weg said, “Moving to
Venable will be fantastic because my clients will benefit from
the  firm’s  robust  platform,  a  plethora  of  resources,  and
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amazing talent.”

Mr. Weg received his J.D. from the University of California
Hastings College of Law (now known as UC College of the Law,
San Francisco) in 2009 and his B.A. from Cornell University in
2006.

Venable  LLP  is  an  American  Lawyer  Global  100  law  firm
headquartered in Washington, DC that serves as primary counsel
to a worldwide clientele of large and mid-sized organizations,
nonprofits,  high-net-worth  entrepreneurs,  and  other
individuals.  With  more  than  850  professionals  across  the
country, including in California, Delaware, Florida, Illinois,
Maryland, New York, Virginia, and Washington, DC, the firm
strategically advances its clients’ objectives in the United
States and around the globe. Venable advises clients on a
broad  range  of  business  and  regulatory  law,  legislative
affairs,  complex  litigation,  and  the  full  range  of
intellectual  property  disciplines.  For  more  information,
please visit https://www.venable.com/.
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